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AGENDA FOR PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED TAX RATE

August 27, 2012
Meeting L'ocation: 405 North Spring Drive Fort Stockton, Texas
Call to Order at 6:30 PM
[ Call to Order at 6:30 PM at the MPGCD office

! Second of two public hearings to receive public input on Proposed Tax
Rate of .025 cents per $100 valuation for 2012. No formal action will be
taken to adopt the rate at today’s hearing.

I Adjourn

FILED
AUG 13 2012

TRISH KING
County Clerk, Pecos County, Texas
\’[{ 7 Deputy

This facility is wheelchair and parking accessible. Requests for accommodations must
be made 48 hours prior to this meeting by contacting Paul Weatherby, 432-336-0698.



